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Private & Confidential        Telephone: 01785 232385 
Councillor Bernard Peters      Our ref: Our ref: BA/DPFCC/PFCP 
Via Email        Date: 25 June 2021 

 
 

 

Dear Councillor Peters, 

Ref: Staffordshire Police and Crime Panel – Confirmation Hearing - Proposed appointment of Helen Fisher 

to the role of Deputy Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner for Staffordshire 

Thank you for your letter dated 23rd June 2021 recommending the appointment of Mrs Helen Fisher to the 

role of Deputy Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner for Staffordshire, following the Police, Fire and Crime 

Panel’s Confirmation Hearing on the 21st June 2021. 

I am pleased that the panel recognised the suitability, experience and independence that Mrs Fisher will 

bring to this position, along with the acknowledgement of the achievements that Helen has made to date. 

I looking forward to working with Helen during my tenure as Commissioner and we will both strive to make 

the communities of Staffordshire and Stoke on Trent a safer place and look to further improve our 

partnership working.  

We will of course, look to keep the panel updated of our progress.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Ben Adams  

Staffordshire Commissioner for Police, Fire and Crime  
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